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J U L Y | A U G U S T | S E P T E M B E R

COMMUNITY MEETING 



2nd Saturdays 
@ 12pm




Learn more about

who we are and what

we are doing in the

community!! 

Quarterly Newsletter

WWW.NAACPDENVER.ORG




We have revamped our website and

our newsletter!! Check us out and see

what we are planning in the near

future. We are always looking to

welcome new members, so join US! 




Become a Member!!

http://www.naacpdenver.org/


What's Happening! 

COMMITTEE
MEETINGS 

Education
2nd Monday @ 5pm



Economic Empowerment

4th Tuesday @ 6:30pm



Legal Redress
2nd Monday @ 7pm



Veteran Affairs

4th Sunday @ 7pm 



Environmental Justice
1st Tuesday @5:30pm



Community Engagement

2nd Tuesday @6pm





Save the Date
N A A C P  F A L L  F E S T I V A L

S A T U R D A Y  1 0 . 3 0 . 2 0 2 1   F R O M  2 P M  -  5 P M  

C R O S S  P U R P O S E  

3 0 5 0  R I C H A R D  A L L E N  C O U R T  



COMMITTEE HIGHLIGHT | VETERANS AFFAIRS

“Building Strong Minds and Strong Bodies for A

Strong Future.”




Rodney is a graduate of East Waterloo High School

(Waterloo Ia.), a U.S Army Veteran and has been a

resident of Denver, Co Since 1987.

Co-Founder/Exec Director of BlackHawks Youth Org.

Rodney consistently and continuously serves and

supports youth in the community.  










Meet Rodney Bates: Committee Chair

COMMITTEE HIGHLIGHT | CLIMATE &
ENVIRONMENTAL JUSTICE

Meet Bri Morris: Committee Chair



"Environmental justice is vital because everything that we

do is connected to the land."




Bri worked for several years as a web developer before

transitioning to sustainable entrepreneurship and

Environmental activism. She is very hopeful about the

people’s power to reverse climate change and improve

the quality of life for everyone- regardless of race or

economic status. Unfortunately, the US is plagued with

examples of environmental racism, including here in

Denver. She believes that through awareness and

intersectional activism, clean water, clean air, and fresh

food can finally be accessible to all.



N A T I O N A L  H I G H L I G H T S

Black Business Highlights

PRESS STATEMENT August 24, 2021

NAACP President & CEO Derrick Johnson on Passage of
the John R. Lewis Voting Rights Advancement Act






"The people have made it clear that the right to vote must be protected
everywhere, and for everyone. Anything short of that and we will hold

elected officials, who were voted in to safeguard our democracy,
accountable. We are encouraged that the House passed the John R. Lewis

Voting Rights Advancement Act, and we now turn our efforts to the
Senate. We will keep track of every yea and every nay in the Senate, and
make no mistake, we will be there, on the ground in 2022, in every state

that needs a new Senator.
We must pass federal voting rights legislation urgently. American

democracy depends on it."


